From: Cynthia Sm5

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: Supporting HB 2927
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:26 AM

Rules Committee,

Dear Legislators,

Honoring the will of the voters is the ultimate democratic principle. Electing the President of the
U.S. by National Popular Vote guarantees the voters' voices are heard and prevents an
antiquated system from misdirecting election outcomes. The Constitution assigns awarding
electoral votes to state legislatures so you, as legislators, are empowered by the Constitution
to align truth in elections with outcomes, by passing HB 2927 without amendments or ballot
referral. Please make sure every voter's voice is heard. Pass HB 2927.

Thank you.

Cynthia Sm5
shalima@earthlink.net
2211 SE Harrison St
Portland, Oregon 97214
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